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Growing in Christ and Living Our Faith through Relationships 

Stewardship Opportunity ~ Tree of Life 
Parishioners can permanently memorialize or honor 
a loved one, family member or a friend by making a 
donation for a leaf on our Tree of Life. The tree is 

located on the south wall of the Narthex. Enrollment forms are 
available next to the Tree of Life or in the Parish Office. Forms 
can be returned in the collection basket, to the Parish Office or 
mailed. Please make checks payable to Church of the 
Incarnation with Tree of Life on the memo line.  

October 13, 2013 – 28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Readings: 2 Kings 5:14-17–2 Timothy 2:8-13–Luke17:11-19 

OFFICE HOURS: 8:30am-2:00pm Monday 
8:30am–4:30pm Tuesday–Friday 

                    (Closed: 12:20–12:50pm daily) 
LITURGY SCHEDULE:  

Monday–Friday: Mass times on page 2 
Saturday: 5:30pm 
Sunday: 9:00am, 11:30am & 4:30pm – English  

              1:30pm- Español 
Nursery:  9:00am,11:30am & 1:30pm  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
Saturday 4:30–5:00pm or by appointment 
Sunday 12:45-1:15pm (Español) or by appointment 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE : Midpoint Prayer Rally – Mon., Oct. 14 
at 5:00pm with Free BBQ Dinner at 6:00pm. Co-founders of 
this international prayer campaign, David Bereit & Shawn 
Carney, will share stories you won't want to miss and lead us 
as we pray for an end to abortion. This is a rare opportunity! 
Be informed and inspired. 5:00pm at Planned Parenthood for 
inspiration and prayer, followed at 6:00pm with a Free BBQ 
Dinner at St. Thomas Aquinas Church. Register 
at cville40days@gmail.com.  Join us as we pray for unborn 
babies, men and women affected by abortion, and the clinic 
workers. God answers prayer. Please pray with us! 

DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET:  All are welcome to 
pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet every Sunday 

morning at 10:45am in the Worship Center (begining Sunday, 
October 27.)   Please bring your favorite rosary.   

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY ~ PASTORAL CARE 
 

 
 

 
 

Looking for a way to gain satisfaction by making  
someone happy? 

 
Join Incarnationʼs Pastoral Care Ministry! Any of our Ministers 
will testify that they get much more out of ministry than they 
put into it, even though our Ministers put in a lot! 
 
WHAT WE DO: We bring Eucharist to nursing homes and to 
homebound parishioners, stay a while to visit and pray with 
them, and try to make them a little happier. The number of 
homebound parishioners that we visit is increasing, and we 
need more help so we can minister to all those in need. Weʼre 
looking for men or women, old or young, willing to give several 
hours monthly.  If youʼd like to help, please call Peggy Rush at 
434-985-7169. And please pray that  our Ministers can 
continue to serve the needs of our brothers and sisters. 

ANGEL TREE HELP WANTED:  Even though it still 
feels like Christmas is far away, weʼre already gearing 
up for our annual Angel Tree.  This year, we need a 
team of people to help with a variety of tasks that help 
to make the project possible.  There are a range of 

talents and time needed, including database entry, gift sorting, 
outreach to the partner agencies, preparation of ornaments, etc.  
If youʼd like to help, contact Sheila in the Parish Office to share 
your gifts and learn how you can help. 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
Patrick Drury: patrickd@incarnationparish.org 

 
 
INTER-RELIGIOUS DIALOGUE: The entire parish is invited to 
join us for a discussion on the similarities between Christianity, 
Judaism, and Islam on Sunday, November 3 from 6:00-7:30pm in 
the Worship Center.  High schoolers Jon Hoffman and Cazzie 
Olko will be leading the discussion, and Jon will share stories 
from his experience in the Middle East this past summer.  Please 
spread the word! 



 

CHURCH OF THE INCARNATION 
WORSHIP 

Deacon Chris Morash: deaconchris@incarnationparish.org 

MASS INTENTIONS: October 12-20 
Saturday  12:   5:30 Mary Shea (Bill Shea) 
Sunday  13:   9:00 Mary Benza (Dave & Anne Russell) 
  11:30  Russ Cardoza (Joan Cardoza) 
          1:30    Jacqueline Hernandez (Juanita Maher) 
    4:30 Missa Pro Populo  
Monday  14: 12:15 No Mass 
Tuesday  15: 12:15 Bill Brighton (Allene Brighton) 
Wedʼday  16:   2:00* Missa Pro Populo 
Thursday  17: 12:15 The Rives 
Friday    18: 12:15 Edgar Pineros (Angela Pineros) 
Saturday  19:   5:30 Maurice Rahilly (Karen & Jim Lansing) 
Sunday  20:   9:00 Paul & Angela Mahoney 
     (Cottrell Family) 
  11:30  Dante & Jennie Maffeo 
     (Cathy Buraghi) 
          1:30    Missa Pro Populo 
    4:30 Vicki Lamborn (Al & Tif Reynolds) 
 
2:00*  Mass at The Laurels 
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Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Thursday, 1:00 – 9:00pm 

…all clerics, particularly priests of Christ and others who, as 
deacons or catechists, are officially engaged in the ministry of 
the Word, should immerse themselves in the Scriptures by 
constant sacred reading and diligent study.  For it must not 
happen that anyone becomes “an empty preacher of the 
Word of God to others, not being a hearer of the Word in his 
own heart”…. 
-- Vatican II, Dogmatic Constitution on Divine Revelation #25 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER: Is 
Christ calling you to walk in the 
footsteps of St Francis of Assisi?  The 

Church celebrated the Feast of St. Francis on October 4.  During 
this season, If you find yourself discerning a call to the Secular 
Franciscan Order, or are interested in learning more about 
Franciscan spirituality, please contact Carl Stacy, OFS 
info@peaceandallgood.org, 434-973-3759 or visit 
www.PeaceandAllGood.org.  Inquiry is open to all Catholic men 
and women, 18 years or older, who are not members of another 
religious order. 

2013 Annual Diocesan Appeal: 
Solidarity in Mission 

Over the past month, many of our parishioners have contributed their support to the 2013 Annual Diocesan Appeal.  To date, we have 
raised $8,813 on a target of $34,580 putting us at 25% of our target.  If you have already made your 2013 Appeal gift, please accept 
our gratitude for your commitment.   
In addition to continued funding of cornerstone ministries such as retired priests, seminarians and the Fuel and Hunger Fund, the 2013 
Appeal features new funding for nine important ministries such as providing evangelization training for 1,500 parish staff and leaders, 
presenting the Catholic faith inside prisons and detention facilities as well as expanding marriage enrichment programs and natural 
family planning, especially for the first five years of marriage.   
 
If you have not had the opportunity to contribute, please pick up a pledge envelope from our Parish Office.  You can also donate 
securely online, as well as learn more about the seventeen ministries the Appeal supports, by visiting 
www.richmonddiocese.org/appeal.  Please join us in supporting the 2013 Annual Appeal. 

The flowers adorning the altar this weekend 
are offered to the glory of God and  

in loving memory of 
Anna Cangialosi 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER: Today shows us 
another example of Jesusʼ love and compassion for all 
people. He loves you so much and also calls us love one 
another. Are you walking in Jesusʼ example in your 
relationships with others, especially your marriage 
relationship?  Make the time to allow the love of God to 
strengthen, renew and rekindle your marriage 
relationship.  The next weekend is Nov 1-3.  For more info 
visit:  http://www.renewmarriage-vasouth.org/ or contact Roy 
and Joan Dixon; e-mail: richmond.register@wwmeS4.org or 
call (757) 483-3209.   

PACEM (People And Congregations Engaged in Ministry) 
It doesnʼt seem possible but fall and cold evenings  

are fast approaching! 
We will host our PACEM homeless guests 
from Nov.16-30. We want to turn the PAC 
into a comfortable, safe and caring place for 
our guests. PACEM is a great opportunity to 
serve in so many different ways. We need 
daily lead volunteers, cooks, meal servers, 

overnight volunteers, setup and take down folks, sandwich 
makers, hard boiled egg cookers, orange juice and fresh fruit 
providers, and laundry volunteers. We need volunteers for 
evening activities and spending time with our guests. There are 
lots of ways to pitch in and help.  
Sign ups will begin the weekend of October 26/27 and end 
November 9/10. 
Once again we would like to offer the men 
haircuts. If there are any barbers or hair stylists 
in our parish who could serve these men 
contact Tom Eckman 295-3015 or Sheila 
Herlihy  973-4381 extension 119.  

We are also looking for some other 
ideas/people to share their talents to make 
this the best experience for these men.  

How about  a stretching class, a health and nutrition class, or an 
art class? If you have an idea or talent you would like to share 
please call Tom or Sheila at the above numbers. 



 
  

           To everything there is a season and a time 
for every purpose under heaven . . . 

“. . . a time to be born . . .” 
 “. . . a time to be healed . . .” 

Dorothea Anthony, Gertrude Austin, Luke Balsam, Bob 
Benzing, Ginnie Boucher, Stanley Brezinski, Frank Brinkac, 
Marilyn Buck, Elaine Bunch, Rose Byrne, Jude Campbell, 
Nancy Chambers, Vivian Chasin, Jenny Balsam-
Christensen, Delores Coia, Pat Cook, Christine Cormier, 
Simon Cory, Meliton Costilla, Cox Family, Joe Crowley, 
John DʼCosta, Toni DelBene, Evans DiSantis, Kay Dannals, 
Jaqueline Hernandez Diego,Thomas Eaton, Joe Feeley, 
Nancy Floyd, Mike Fitzpatrick, Alice Anne Garrett, Richard 
Gargett, Harry Gebhardt, Matthew Grimes, Ben Guthrie, 
Ines Hernandez, Kelly Hibbs, Joan & Randy Hobbs, Jean 
Holienka, Morgan Huff, Ray Jacquin, Richard Jansen, 
Michelle Johnson, Maureen Knabb, Tippie Koenig, Helen 
Krespach, Tyler Lafferty, Alan Leidecker, John Llewellyn & 
John, Paul Lochli, Diane Lohrer, Amy Martin, Helen Miska, 
Vito Maltese, Lena Mariotti, Carmen Martindale, Chris 
Maslyk, Sophia Marie McCandlish, Baby McKenna, Susan 
McKeowin, Msgr. Chester Micheal, Levi Miller, Vito Morlino, 
Candice Morris, Ed Morris, Melanie Dinh Morrison, Fr. Larry 
Mullaney, Stanley Narkon, Joanne Niehaus, Jenny & Chris 
Nygren, Frank OʼLeary, Kelly Owens, Patrick Paczkowski, 
Betty & Paul Peck, , Kathy Graf Pierce, Caryl Plunkett, Bob 
Pomeroy, Katie Prendergast, Leo Prosser, Rachel Reilly, 
Irene Reynolds, Chris & Jadea Riener, James Robins, 
Theresa Ruddy, Josie & Patrick Russamano, Ernie Sardi, 
Jennifer & David Scheer, Jessica Schnittka, Patricia 
Schuster, Roger Scott, Bill Shea, Tom Shepherd, Naomi 
Sissons, Brenda Shortall, Matthew Sweeney, Jo Marie 
Tanzola, Betty Vargas, Pat Velikov, John Vlasis, Glenda 
Voelmeck, Jeanne Wagner, Ashlann Walter, Denise 
Washington, Lisa Weakley, Carole Wells, Rebecca West, 
Heather Wetzel, Marianne Zeigler 

“. . . a time to love . . .” 
“. . . a time to die . ..” 

Benjamin Fallica ~ Father of Joe Fallica 
Terry Hintz ~ Brother of Tom Hintz 

Ernest Meditz ~ Uncle of Frank Stalzer 
 “. . . and a time of peace .” 
Christopher & Erin Moe Horsfall,  
Joshua Ostrowski, Charles Pitt 

28TH   SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                          OCTOBER 13, 2013 

Charlottesville Catholic School ~ CCS 
www.cvillecatholic.org 434-964-0400 

CHRISTIAN FORMATION 
Nancy Brinkac: nancyb@incarnationparish.org 
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                                FINANCIAL RESOURCES 
For the weekend of October 5/6: 
General Offertory $11,779     
Outreach $  1,626    
Haiti $     425 
Debt Reduction $  4,036 

RAFFLE: CCS is raffling a week (March 29 – April 5) at 
Plantation Resort, Surfside Beach, South Carolina!  The 3 
bedroom villa sleeps up to 12 people and is 4 miles south of 
Myrtle Beach.  The resort has indoor/outdoor pools, lazy river, 
activities for adults and children, and complimentary shuttle 
service to the beach.  Tickets: $20/each or buy 2/get 1 
free!  Proceeds go to the CCS Catholic Education. Drawning on 
October 14 at the Golf Tournament.  To purchase tickets, contact 
the Charlottesville Catholic School Development Office at 434-
964-0400 ext. 301. 
SUBSTITUTE POOL: CCS is in need of individuals who would 
like to become part of our substitute pool.  Teaching certificate 
not required/experience with children/teaching is 
preferred. Download application from the Diocese of Richmond: 
http://www2.richmonddiocese.org/human/apply.htm.Submit 
application, resume, and a letter of interest to CCS, 1205 Pen 
Park Road, Charlottesville, VA  22901; by fax to (434) 964-1373, 
or by email to m.riley@cvillecatholic.org. 

TABLES OF SEVEN:  After hearing the 
Word of God during Sunday liturgy, do you 
ever want to just talk to someone about 

it?  Do you have questions about how Scripture relates to your 
everyday life? Are so full of joy that you want to share how God's 
Word effected you, or perhaps you just want to get to know other 
faith-filled people.   
If you answered "yes" to any of the above, why not join others for 
Tables of Seven - 7 parishioners that is, who informally gather in 
the Library (on your right in the classroom hallway) following the 
9:00am liturgy to discuss the Scripture passages just heard at 
Mass.  Emmausjourney.org guides to the Sunday Scripture 
readings are used to facilitate the discussion.  NO ONGOING 
COMMITMENT REQUIRED!  Contact Janel Sennewald at 
janelsenn@embarqmail.com with any questions! 

NEXT WEEKEND-SECOND COLLECTION 
October 19/20 World Mission Sunday 

In our Diocese there will be a second collection for the work of 
the Society of the Propagation of the Faith, US Home Missions 
and Black and Indian Missions. All three of these activities are 
instrumental in serving those in need and helping everyone know 
of Godʼs love for them. Pope Francis has reminded us in his 
words and especially in his actions that the Church is to serve all 
people, especially the poor. Bishop DiLorenzo has designated 
the week of October 14-20 as World Mission Week in our 
Catholic Schools. They will focus on how the word of God is 
being spread in all parts of our world. We encourage each of you 
to spend time during this coming week in prayer for those who 
work in the missions and for the people they serve. Visit the 
Society of the Propagation of the Faith website at 
http://www.onefamilyinmission.org/society-propfaith.html to learn 
more about their work.  

Did you know that October is 
Domestic Violence Awareness 
Month? Commonwealth Catholic 
Charities is at work every day 

addressing the effects of domestic violence in the lives of 
couples, children and families in our community as they deal 
with this issue. We also work with domestic violence 
offenders by offering counseling and group classes to help 
them manage the triggers that can build anger and lead to 
domestic violence.  To learn more about the work we do, and 
to find out how you can help, visit www.cccofva.org. 

We celebrate the life of our parish! 
Please let us know if you are new to the parish, 
are moving from it, are celebrating a significant 

event or are in need of prayers. 



    	
         

                        BEING THERE IS WHY IʼM HERE! Let me show you how combining home & auto policies can add up to big savings! 
Itʼs how I treat all my customers and you can be sure Iʼll always do my best to meet your needs. Call me today. 

Like a good neighbor, State Farm is there. 

Gary Albert CPU CLU ChFC, Agent 
1380 Rio Road E – Charlottesvillle, VA 22901 
Corner of Hillsdale Dr. & Rio Road East 
BUS: 434-296-1222   insurance@garyalbert.com 

JUSTICE AND CHARITY MINISTRY 
Sheila Herlihy: sheilah@incarnationparish.org 

GARDEN CELEBRATION with Franciscan Earth Corps: Calling all young adults!  And all people interested in the 
environment or gardening!  And all people with Franciscan hearts!  We are having a grand gathering of these groups of 
people on October 19 from 3:00-5:00pm in the Community Garden at Incarnation.  This will be the kick off of our 
Franciscan Earth Corps group here in Charlottesville, and it will also be practical, as we prepare our garden for winter.  

Please bring a snack to share.  If you are interested in learning more, contact Sheila in the Parish Office.  Hope to see you there! 
GED TEACHER: The Spanish GED classes hosted at Incarnation are looking for a tutor to give extra assistance to students who are 
struggling with Math.  You donʼt have to be fluent in Spanish, but it is helpful to have some ability.  Classes are Tuesday nights from 
6:00-9:00pm.  Contact Fanny Smedile of Sin Barreras (sinbarrerascville@gmail.com) or Sheila (sheilah@incarnation.org) for more info.  
HABITAT FOR HUMANITY BUILD DAY: If you are looking for a way to get involved, Habitat for Humanity is a fun and active ministry 
here at Incarnation.  They work to provide affordable and safe housing for low-income families around Charlottesville, and around the 
world.  Helping is the fun part… through our build days we get to participate in the construction or renovation of one of these houses.  If 
you are interested, take this opportunity to sign up in the Narthex for one of our parish builds on October 19 (This Saturday)  or Nov. 9.  
On each of these days weʼll need help with construction, lunches, and photography, and no experience is needed.  Thank you! 
ELECTION 2013:  Our bishop has observed that "participating in the political process, and thereby helping to create a more just 
society, is an essential part of what it means to be a follower of Christ in our Commonwealth today," and voting on Election Day should 
be a priority for every parishioner. To facilitate voting on November 5, Voter Registration Application Forms (English and Spanish) plus 
Absentee Ballot Applications are available at the Social Justice Bulletin Board inside the Narthex.  Registration Applications are used to 
establish eligibility or report a change in name or address and are due October 15.  Absentee Ballot Applications are used to obtain a 
mailed ballot when the registered voter will be absent from or unable to go to the place in which he/she is entitled to vote.  They are due 
October 29.  Absentee Ballots are useful for business travelers, military members, college students, disabled, and elderly voters.  
PAX CHRISTI will meet Thursday, October 24 at 7:00pm in room 22.  Pax Christi is an international Catholic-based organization 
focused on spreading the peace of Christ as part of our daily life.  Come learn why peace is so important, and how we can concretely 
spread peace, in our lives, our communities and our world.  All are invited to join in this discussion. 

Twinning with the Little Brothers and Sisters of the Incarnation, Pandiassou, Haiti 

EVENTS & OPPORTUNITIES 
office@incarnationparish.org 

A “DAY AWAY” retreat at Our Lady of the Angels Monastery near Crozet, Va. will be Sat., Oct.19, from 8:30am-4:00pm. The topic is 
"Building a Spiritual Toolbox."  It will include practical suggestions and tools for the spiritual journey, periods of interaction/quiet 
reflection, walking, journaling, etc. There is no fee,donations for the Sisters are welcome. Coffee and bagels  provided. Bring a bag 
lunch, your Bible and writing material. The retreat team includes graduates of Monsignor Chet Micheal's Spiritual Direction Institute and 
others. All are welcome. To register, email Bev Mirmelstein @ bevmirm@gmail.com. Or phone 434-996-9178. 
MENʼS CONFERENCE: October 26, Richmond Convention Center, Richmond, VA: For the second year the diocese is hosting a 
diocesan-wide Catholic Menʼs Conference! This is a one-day conference for all men over 18 to come together for a day of fellowship, 
prayer, and learning. We are pleased to welcome national keynote speaker Richard Lane and of course, our own Bishop DiLorenzo will 
be with us. The conference will feature multiple breakout sessions, Mass, Reconciliation, moving testimonies, and expo area with 
several different vendors and ministries available. Registration for this conference now open. While we prefer for participants to register 
ahead of time, we will accept last minute registrations at the door for $45 payable by cash/check only. This conference is sponsored by 
the Diocese of Richmond Center for Marriage, Family, and Life and by the Office for Evangelization of Youth and Young Adults. 
LILY ROMANDO MEMORIAL DAY: The First Lily Romando Memorial Positive Role Model Day for girls will be Sat., Nov. 9 from 
10:00am-3:00pm in the Charlottesville Catholic School gym.  Ongoing activities throughout the day!  All girls who love to have fun are 
invited to come twirl with UVA's feature twirler, learn about service and leadership from UVA Kappa Delta Sorority members, read with 
famed local author Anne Marie Pace, experiment with Albemarle High School MESA students and much more! For more info, contact 
Elizabeth Lewis at role.model.day119@gmail.com. 
RACHELʼS VINEYARD RETREAT for Healing from Abortion, Nov. 8-10, Shalom House Retreat Center in Montpelier. Spiritual and 
emotional healing is facilitated for women and men struggling with their history of abortion. Exercises, based on scripture, guide 
participants to experience Godʼs compassion and forgiveness, so they can work through their personal anguish. Learn more at 
www.rachelsvineyard.org. Confidentially contact Kay Mary Geiger, Retreat Facilitator, 804-330-3137, kmg4hope@gmail.org.  
PERINATAL HOSPICE or palliative care is a program for families whose babies are diagnosed during pregnancy with a life-limiting 
condition. If you or someone you know has received this devastating news, there are people who can help you through this difficult time. 
For information  you can call Ann Kashatus, RNC at 704-281-6998. 
DIOCESE OF RICHMOND/JOBS: Open positions within the Diocese can be found at www.richmonddiocese.org/human. 


